

Dear parents,

The last day of school...the closing of one door and the opening of another. We would like to thank you for allowing us to be your child's teachers. Thank you for all of the love and support throughout the past year. It has been a pleasure to watch your children grow in all aspects of their lives. We are going to miss this group of kids but are excited to see what their futures hold!

Just because it is summer doesn't mean the learning stops. In order to keep all the knowledge the kids have gained throughout this past year and be prepared for third grade please work through one calendar activity for each subject a day (reading, writing, and math) throughout the summer. Pick a STEM activity or two to do and remember to read lots and practice your math facts often! Remember to say your prayers as well

Love,

Mrs. Hernandez and Mrs. Helm